
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Bishops Caundle 

Sherborne 

Dorset 

DT9 5NQ 

Headteacher:                                                                                                                                                         Tel/Fax: 01963 23450 

Mr N Roberts                                                                                                            E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk  

                                            
 

Nurturing Hearts ; Inspiring Minds 

 

Visit our website at: www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year All Saints Primary School will be supporting the Link to Hope Shoebox appeal. The charity 
collects and delivers shoeboxes full of items that a family will find useful. They are delivered over the 
Christmas period and are often the only presents the family will receive. Each family gets one 
shoebox and so the contents need to cover male, female, adult and child needs. Alternatively, you 
can create a box specifically for the elderly, please see their website for more details on this. The 
shoeboxes are delivered to Moldova, Ukraine, Romania and Bulgaria. For further information please 
visit http://linktohope.co.uk/shoebox-appeal. 
 
We are setting each class the challenge of creating 5 shoeboxes filled with items to bring a smile to 
families. You can support the appeal by donating items to go in the class shoeboxes, by donating 
some money to help cover the £3 cost of transporting each box to Eastern Europe or by creating 
your own complete shoebox and binging it in to school. All donations will need to be given to the 
class teacher by Monday 21st October.  
 
Here is a list of suggested items: 
 
Sweets/Chocolates    Shampoo/Shower gel  
EU Origin and best before June 2020   Maximum 300ml each 
Gloves/Scarves/Hat    Teddy/Doll/Soft Toy 
Tissues/Handkerchiefs    Screwdriver/Tape measure 
Wind up torch/Radio    Colouring books/Paper/Pens/Crayons/Felt Tips    
Craft/Sewing kit     Small toys/Games: Yoyo, skipping rope 
Socks/Tights (new)    Brush/Comb  
Candles and holders    Solar powered calculator 
Hair Accessories    Safety razors/Plasters 
Toothbrush/Toothpaste    Soap/Flannel 
Nail clipper/Small scissors     
    
We will also need donations of adult sized shoe (not boot) boxes and Christmas wrapping paper.  

Items that cannot be included are: food, biscuits, medicines, books and out of date items. 

Thank you for your support. We will keep you updated with our progress. 

http://linktohope.co.uk/shoebox-appeal

